
SDCT BOARD MEETING MINUTES
October 12, 2023

Zoom

Present:  Brad Vanasek, Ron Snodgrass, Ron Salmon, Sandy Borkowski, Dick 
Holdeman, Alfredo Giallanza

Absent:  Ron Aeschliman, Bill Ogborn, Kate Trainor, Wes Wiggins

President – Brad Vanasek
• BOD welcomed, 3:01 start

o Holiday party dinner menu - follow up in a week regarding dinner 
selections.  

o Holiday party entertainment - photo booth, DJ, music provided by 
Elizabeth.

o Club to subsidize a portion of each members dinner cost - under review.

Vice President – Ron Salmon
o Update on square ease of use - $40 generated at coffee chat.
o 2024 Election Update

▪ Potential interest by one member.
▪ Deadline for candidate submission and voting deadline.

o Merch Update
▪ Heat press has been purchased by Ron to produce shirts and 

various club merch with different designs.
▪ Transfers are purchased through Ninja Transfers.
▪ Potential contact for blank shirts Brigita Giallanza.
▪ Using club merchandise as a possible give aways at shows and 

various events (Brand Vanasek).



Secretary – Kate Trainor was absent - minutes taken by Alfredo Giallanza
Guest speaker from ICS (Interfaith Community Services) at October GMM

Treasurer – Ron Aeschliman was absent - financial update sent prior to meeting.

Officer at Large – Alfredo Giallanza
• No updates

Activities Director - Dick Holdeman
• Holiday party update - concerns regarding attendance due to cost.
• Merchant donations for the party are being handled by Dick Holdeman and 

Tony Zucco - merchants are not receptive, not many donations.
• Commitments for basket donations by members - survey to be sent regarding 

interest, baskets to be dropped off 3 weeks prior to the event.

NCCC Governor – Wes Wiggins
• Absent

Membership Director - Sandy Borkowski
• Update on membership renewals, 64 members to date.
• Members adding significant others who do not have Corvettes.
• No retroactive fee for members who pay early.
• Square payment used for renewals, notification process - Ron Aeschliman to 

provide updated information to Sandy Borkowski, Membership Director.
• Discussed the success of the member appreciation party, commented on 

centerpieces and door prizes.
• Thanked Ron Salmon for his contributions to the club with merch.  Sales to 

date have generated approx. $1,500 profit for the club .

Communications Director - Ron Snodgrass   
• Updates to the Monday Message format.
• New format for sending PDF attachments.

NCM Ambassador – Bill Ogborn
• No updates 

New Business
• Menu for the Christmas party
• Christmas party planning 

Respectfully submitted,           



Alfredo Giallanza, Officer at Large
Adjourned at 3:54 p.m.


